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Joseph Aguilar

From: Thurgood Marshall Bar Association <info@thurgoodmarshallbarassociation.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 3:19 PM
To: jaguilar@ocbar.org
Subject: TMBA MARCH NEWSLETTER

  

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

 

  

It’s the start of a new year and we entered this year with 

hope for better but an understanding that 2020’s residue 

would hover over the new horizon. Man…. were we right! 

Between the lingering effects of the pandemic and the 

continued social unrest surrounding the elections, 2021 

proved to have a rocky start. With that framework, as the 

leader of TMBA, my goal is to be intentional about the 

content and message to our membership. As a result, we 

wanted to take our time and get started on programming 

for the year. Our 4th Annual Awards & Installation Gala was a fundraiser this year and was 

held virtually on February 28th. This is our biggest fundraiser for the year and our 

supporters showed up for us in a big way. We have been able to raise over $30,000 for the 

newly formed Thurgood Marshall Bar Association Foundation. We are continuing in our 

mission to serve the black law students through scholarships and our new summer 

internship program. Thank you again to all of our sponsors who made the event possible. If 

you missed the installation, you can watch highlights and the whole virtual program on our 

website. 

  

Our theme for this year is—Reconnect.Reinvest.Rebuild! We have some amazing 

programming in the coming months that will hopefully reconnect us as the world is starting 

to open back up. We will have quarterly general body meetings with raffles and giveaways! 
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We want to get to know each of you, so expect a call from our Vice-President or myself 

within the coming weeks! 

  

Lastly, we are so excited to be working with the newly formed Thurgood Marshall Bar 

Association Foundation on expanding our scholarship opportunities and building a network 

for our law student and attorney community! Be on the lookout for a revamped website that 

includes more information about the Foundation! 

  

I can’t wait to Reconnect, Reinvest and Rebuild with each of you. 

 

Best, 

 

Rebekah Thomas, Esq. 

Thurgood Marshall Bar Association President 
  

SAVE THE DATE 

(Tap on the flyer to register and see more information on these programs) 
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AFFILIATE EVENTS 

(Tap on the flyer to register and see more information on these programs) 
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Thurgood Marshall Bar Association is in the process of becoming an affiliate of the 

National Bar Association, Region IX. 
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AN OPPORTUNITY FOR OUR SOLO ATTORNEY MEMBERS 
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LAW STUDENT CORNER 
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ACC Southern California 

Diversity Summer Internship Program 

 

Apply today for this diversity pipeline initiative intended to provide law students in Orange 

and Los Angeles Counties that may lack access to and/or knowledge of in-house legal 

practice, exposure to such practice. The focus of the program is on 1L students. Go HERE 

for more information.  To view the program flyer with link to the application, go HERE. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA CONVERSATION STARTER 

 

 

 

 

To commemorate Black History Month and recognize that Black history is part of American 

history, Orange County Coalition for Diversity in the Law (OCCDL) and the Thurgood 

Marshall Bar Association (TMBA) prepared this media starter reflecting Black history and 

heritage past and present. We invite everyone, not just OCCDL and TMBA members, to join 

us in celebrating Black representation, identity, and diversity all year round, whether in law or 

in our ordinary everyday lives. 

  

NOTE: Some of the material (especially the movies and TV shows) may contain explicit 

content.  

View the media starter here. 

 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
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Check out our updated job postings ~ Chapman 

University Dale E. Fowler School of Law seeks an Assistant or Associate Director Academic 

Achievement. 

  

Also check out the exciting new positions we've just posted on our website's job corner. 

  

BABY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 

 

We are thrilled to welcome another warrior for justice to the world and TMBA 

family.  Introducing Savannah Laila Grace Thomas, born November 17,2020 to proud 

parents TMBA President Rebekah Thomas and her husband, Zachary. Little Savannah was 

born at 31 weeks weighing 2 lbs 11 ounces but has fought her way to an amazing 11 lbs. 

She is Small but Mighty! Congratulations!!!! 

  

 

 

Follow Thurgood Marshall Bar Association on social media 
 

 

 

 

Our Mission Statement: 
Thurgood Marshall Bar Association is a contemporary bar association committed to 

connect, support, and increase the Black legal community in Orange County. TMBA strives 
to promote diversity, professional improvement, and the advancement of justice through 


